Minutes for Friday, December 02, 2011

Present: Keith Ellis (Art), Matt Smock (IDTM), Kevin McDonough (AIS), Craig Rademacher (HPER), Mark Flaherty (Music); Dave Donavan (Physics); Troy Morris (ASNMU)
1. Approval of the Minutes
a. Minutes from October meeting approved:  moved by Rademacher; seconded by Donavan.
b. Chair
i. TIA process went very well.  
c. Informational Technology
i.  The company that provides us with Concur has another product that we will go live with in January 2012.  Provides the same functionality, but improves upon it. 
d. Instructional Design Technology Management
i. There were some issues with auto summits last week and tests in EduCat.  It may have been due to Windows not adjusting to the time change of daylight savings until after the test was started.  Chris has made some adjustment that will bring up a warning message before the test is started if the test time is not synched to the system time. 
ii. Three classes are scheduled in the Active Learning Classroom for next semester.
2. New Business

a. Technology column:  Chris Wagner is following up on this issue.  It is a topic that is worth exploring next semester.
3. Good of the Order

i. Troy asked about NMU’s video conferencing capabilities. LRC 2810 and another room in LRC.   Max Graves is the contact person for these rooms.  Skype is mentioned as an alternative that has worked very well at a lower cost.  For virtual conferencing, Matt mentioned Acrobat Connect Pro works well.  NMU also has license to this product. 
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